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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are due to visit your child’s school on the 22nd May 2023  to deliver the year 8 pupils 2nd dose of 
the HPV (Human Papilloma Virus) vaccination programme.  
 
If you have already completed a previous consent form for the course of 2 doses of HPV 
vaccinations, you do not need to complete another one. 
 
If you have changed your mind about your child having any scheduled vaccinations and wish to 
withdraw your consent, or you have any questions or concerns, please contact the School 
Immunisation Team on the number or email given above and one of our team members will be 
happy to discuss this with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Leeds School Immunisation Team   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
If you have any complaints, concerns, comments or compliments please let us know. We learn from all 
the comments we receive and use them to improve our service. If you have a concern, please contact 
PETS (Patient Experience Team) Call on 0113 220 8585 Monday to Friday 9.30 am to 4.30 pm or 
lch.PET@nhs.net or visit www.immunisation.nhs.net 
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